Permanent Mission of Greece
to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations

in Geneva

No.: 6170.7/AS 1405

NOTE VERBALE

The Permanent Mission of Greece to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United
Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and, with reference to the latter's Note
Verbale dated 3 November 2021 (ref.. TESPRDD/DESIB/ESCR/RH/KH), has the honour to
attach herewith the reply of Greece to the information requested therein.

The Permanent Mission of Greece to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office
of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest

consideration.

Geneva, 1 December 2021

g

To: Office of the High Commissioner for
Human Rights
E-mail: ohchr-regist un.or

khaled.hassine@un.org

Enclosure: as stated
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